
 Cougar     Football     Visit 

 The      Kennedy     High     School     Football     Program     would     like     to     invite     all     future     Cougars     currently     in     7th     &     8th 
 grade     (from     Harding,     Franklin,Roosevelt,     and     Taft)      to     come     to     Kennedy     High     School     on     April     1st     9:00     to 
 11:00     in     the     morning.     Meet     the     coaching     staff     and     current     players,     tour     the     facilities,     and     see     what     Cougar 
 Football     is     all     about.     Student     athletes     will     participate     in     a     mini     combine,     take     photos     in     their     future     jersey     and 
 for     incoming     8th     graders,     sign     a     Letter     of     Intent     to     play     Kennedy     Football!     We’re     looking     forward     to     a     fun 
 morning     getting     to     know     you     as     parents     and     athletes     and     welcoming     you     to     the     Cougar     Football     Family. 

 Register     with     the     link     or     QR     code! 

 https://tinyurl.com/85kb79nb 
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